
ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

ALERT: I have life threatening food 
allergies. Please make sure my food 
does not contain or have contact with 
any of the ingredients listed on the 
other side of this card. Thank you!

Create Personalized Chef Cards



Click on each blank rectangle in the black box and enter an allergen, repeating until they are all entered. Print double sided and cut out.
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